

August 15th, 2019

Perry Hugee 1818 New York Avenue NE, Suite 212 Washington, DC 20002

Dear Mr. Hugee,

You made my day!

As I walked around this morning looking through the office, I came across your generous donations. I can't tell how much I appreciate your support for our affordable housing work in one of the most expensive cities in the United States.

Here at MANNA, our goal is to <u>assist low and moderate-income families to fulfill the dream of homeownership in Washington DC</u>. While we assisted over 300 households in our Homeownership Center in 2018, the sad fact is that the number of families in need of affordable housing in DC continues to rise as the price of housing increases.

Your generous donations of two video doorbells on August 1st and a bicycle on August 14th will go a long way to help us build assets for families through homeownership. In fact, with your gift, we will be able to break ground on 18 new homes for homeownership in 2019.

Thank you! You have a made a real difference in the lives of the DC residents we serve. Thanks to you, 18 more families will be able to plant roots in DC through MANNA's newest affordable homes.

Thank you once again for your donation. It means the world to us!

ter A.

Founder & CEO

Please note: This letter serves as your official receipt for tax purposes. Donations to MANNA, a 501(c)3 organization (EIN 52-1260698), are tax-deductible, within the limits of the law. No services or benefits were received in exchange for your contribution.

6856 Eastern Avenue NW #100 Washington, DC 20012 Tel: 202-832-1845 Fax: 202-832-1870 <u>www.MANNAdc.org</u>



